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Hello
First of all, thank you for your continued engagement with Bradford Music & Arts Service.  A number of questions have been sent in regarding our intentions for provision in September and the requirements in schools caused by the Covid-19 disruptions.  As initial guidance, our intention for delivery in September is a follows:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]In September, we will be delivering in school in accordance with the most recent government guidelines.  The current guidance stipulates that visiting peripatetic staff can be permitted and instrumental specific guidance (including vocal, brass and woodwind work) has been issued by Music Mark, along with guidance for assessing risk to ensure the safety of all concerned and keeping within the DfE guidance to schools surrounding numbers of participants.  We have generic risk assessments in place in preparation for this and will ensure these are made available to schools via our website in September as the guidance may vary before then.  As each school is different, we will be tailoring the generic risk assessment and provision to fit each setting (e.g. dividing woodwind sessions into 2 x 15 pupils and rotating on a fortnightly basis or 2 x 20 mins each week) and will work with you adapt the provision to your school’s individual needs.
· All school bought music provision requested via signed and received SLA is currently being timetabled to staff and confirmation of your time/day/staff member will be with you shortly. This will also apply to any additional work, including afterschool groups (where guidance permits), school bought and parental billed small group and individual lessons.
· As a part of our risk assessment, require each school to ensure a member of SLT is available for each visiting member of staff to inform them of in school procedures and risk assessments.
· We have contingency plans in place should a localised lockdown occur and delivery not able to take place (e.g. online provision for small group and individual teaching, alterative whole class delivery where instruments cannot be used, etc)
· Teaching Music in Schools: An interpretation of the DfE's Guidance 
Music can and should be taught to all pupils in KS1, KS2 and KS3 from the start of the Autumn term, in order to ensure that “the curriculum remains broad and ambitious”.  Schools should “make use of existing flexibilities to make time to cover the most important missed content”. Read more about Music in the Curriculum for 2020/21. (Music Mark).
We appreciate that this is an unprecedented time for everyone and will do what we can to work alongside you to ensure the best outcome for the children of the district.  
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to get in touch.     
Many thanks,
Carl White
Head of Service (Acting)
Music & Arts Service
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